
Hepworth Herald

I would like to start a new Hepworth village 
magazine to be distributed to all 250 households 

in the village every couple of months. I am looking 
for volunteers to help with all areas of production. 
If you can spare some time every other month that 

you would like to use to benefit the residents of 
Hepworth, please get in touch to find out more.

I am also looking for content – I hope that the first 
issue will come out in October. Perhaps you have 
some club or society news, or an article, picture, 

photo or announcement that you would like 
considered for inclusion? Please submit all 

copy to me by Monday, 18th September 2017.

If you run a local business and would like to 
advertise to all 550 residents in Hepworth, 

please get in touch and find out what 
the magazine can offer for you.

For all enquiries, contact Neel 
on 01359 250 594, or email 

HepworthHerald@gmail.com
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